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States Greffe 
 
Deputy Richard Renouf 
Minister for Health and Social Services 
BY EMAIL 
 
16th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Minister 

 
Safer Travel Guidelines 

 

I would like to thank you for your attendance at the Safer Travel Guidelines Review Panel public 

hearing on 13th October. 

 

The Panel would like to request further details of the exemption policy for inbound travel 

isolation requirements for groups such as essential workers and engineering and construction 

workers. Please could you clarify all groups which are exempt from inbound travel isolation 

requirements and provide us with the number of individuals who have traveled to Jersey for 

each group/category. 

 

I would be grateful if you could provide a response on or before Thursday 22nd October 2020. 

Please note it is the Panel’s intention to publish this correspondence on the States Assembly 

website. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Deputy Robert Ward 
Chair, Safer Travel Guidelines Review Panel 
 
 


